
What a busy 
and fulfilling 
year for us at 
The 
Pentecostals of 
Dublin! As we 
celebrate over 
a year of 
pastoring here, 
we are filled 
with gratitude 
for the 
opportunity to 
serve in this vibrant community. We are certain that we are 
right where the Lord wants us, doing the work of His 
Kingdom and we wouldn’t trade it for the world.  

God is doing great things in Ireland! Over the past six 
months, we have welcomed 12 new regular attendees into 
our church family, and we were blessed to baptize one in 
Jesus' name. Our Sunday school department has more than 
doubled in 2024 and our mission to serve those in need has 
also expanded, with the launch of our homeless ministry. 

In addition to our local efforts, I am honored to have been 
elected as the UPCGB&I National Music Director, my wife 
teaches Part-time at Harvest Bible College, and we continue 
to thrive in our various programs. Recently, we launched a 
weekly Tagalog home Bible study group, a Financial Peace 
course, and ladies’ Bible study groups, all aimed at nurturing 
faith and discipleship. 
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August 

(2023) 

We took over 15 
members of our 

church to 
UPCGB&I 
General 

Conference in 
Wales. 

April 
(2024) 

Some of our very 
own hyphen 
youth joined 

UPCI Music on a 
live recording 

project in 
London. 



We face challenges as well, however, we understand these are 
opportunities for us to grow and to bring God glory! 
Our weekly rent at the hotel conference room we use for 
Sunday services has more than doubled, but we trust that this 
is part of God’s plan as we transition into a new season filled 
with powerful testimonies. Please help us pray for God’s 
direction and provision in this urgent situation. 

Thank you for your continued support and prayers as we 
embark on this journey together! If you’d like to partner with 
us and help support the mission in the Republic of Ireland, 

you can give through www.aim2go.org. (Donor Acct# 
392689) 

or text AIM15 to 71777 

In Christ, Nathanael, Gillaine, Lincoln, Norah, & Theodore 
Davis 

May 
(2024) 

Our young ladies 
did the music for 

UPCGB&I 
National ladies 

conference.  

October 
(2024) 

We had our 
official 

Installation 
service as Pastors 

of The 
Pentecostals of 
Dubin Church

Continued…
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